
From: Bev Holman
To: HHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2001
Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 5:39:10 PM

I am adamantly opposed to HB2001 and do not believe this is the right way to achieve the goals
it sets forward.  My neighborhood has already been scarred by shoddy multiplexes thrown up in back yards
that reduce quality of life for everyone in the area.

Beverly Holman
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